
Pre-K/K Classroom
February 23, 2017

Time to register for next year.  
PreK

Letter of the week: Kk
Please bring in two pictures that start with the letter Kk.

Math Stations: Lacing cards; Number Construction; Memory; Patterns; Popcorn 
numbers

Kindergarten

Letter of the week: Kk
Please bring in two pictures that start with the letter Kk.

Sight Words: Games
Keep practicing your sight words.

Phonemic Awareness: Word Families; Medial sounds; Chop phonemes; Change middle 
sound to create new word; Change beginning sound

Math: 2D shape
Hexagons; Comparing 2D shapes; Draw to join shapes; Find a shape

Writers Workshop: Question Marks

Pre-K/Kindergarten

Some of the stories we will be reading:
Me and My Amazing Body by Joan Sweeney
Aesop's Fables
The Lion and The Mouse by Aesop
Is Your Mama a Llama?
Llama llama and the Bully Goat by Anna Dewdney
Llama llama time to Share by Anna Dewdney
Bad Kitty by Nick Bruel
Knuffle Bunny by Mo Willems
Koala Lou by Mem Fox



Main Story: Bad Case of Stripes by David Shannon
Labels
Snapshot of the Story
Lungs: Body report
Craft

Project: Native American: Sioux
Pictograph
Hidden Sticks
Herbs-We didn't have time to get to this last week. 

STEM Project: Courtney M. will be focusing on a Spanish activity this afternoon.  

Art: See Artsonia website.

Some More of This Week's Activities!
K Alphabet Soup
Rhyming Sort
What Comes Next?
Write Words
Foam Alphabet Puzzle
Pop & Add 20

Calendar of Events (Please check school calendar.)

February 24: No School/End of Grading Period
March 2: Cedarhurst field trip/leave at 11:15/return by 3pm
March 6-10: Spirit Week
March 10: Talent Show

General Information
Register for next year!!!!

The talent show is for students to display their special talents.  We have had 
students sing, dance, play an instrument, tell a joke, etc.  If your child has a 
special talent he/she would like to showcase please sign up in the main building.

March 2nd we are attending Aesop's Fables at Cedarhurst in Mount Vernon.  We 



will be leaving around 11:15 and returning by 3pm.  We will be having an early 
lunch that day.  If you want to send a simple snack (that could be eaten in the 
car) for the drive home please make sure it is car appropriate.  If you are driving 
on the field trip please arrive at the school by 11am.  If you are not driving leave 
your child's car seat in the main building foyer with his/her name on it.  Put the 
car snack on the seat.  

   Well done is better than well said.
Benjamin Franklin

    


